
Dear Sir / Madam  

  

I wish to advise Newry, Mourne and Down District Council correspondence from the NI Assembly re:  
Protection from Stalking Bill at the monthly Council meeting on 1 March 2021.    
  

Further to consideration, Council agreed that the Protection from Stalking Bill should remain in its 

current form.  

  

Kind regards  

  
  

Head of Corporate Policy  
Ceannasaí Polasaí Chorporáidigh  
Comhairle Ceantair an Iúir, Mhúrn agus an Dúin  
Newry, Mourne and Down District Council  
BT35 8DJ   
  
Council:  0330 137 4000  
Direct Line:   

  
www.newrymournedown.org www.facebook.com/nmdcouncil 
www.twitter.com/nmdcouncil  

  

http://www.newrymournedown.org/
http://www.newrymournedown.org/
http://www.facebook.com/nmdcouncil
http://www.facebook.com/nmdcouncil
http://www.twitter.com/nmdcouncil
http://www.twitter.com/nmdcouncil



